Chris O'Brien
“

From: DICKSON BOENNING <dgboenning@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 3:35 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Cc: Sen. Euer, Dawn; Rep. Finkelman, Alex S.

Subject: Oppose H6256

Dear House Finance Committee,

As a long time RI boater | oppose reinstating the sales and property tax on boats. The marine industry comprises of
many small businesses supporting the states boat owners. These taxes will discourage boat ownership and likely boost
sales from Rl residents in nearby CT and MA. The marine industry will be hurt and the State of Rl yet again is searching
for a way to generate revenue from its overtaxed residents.

Sincerely,

Dickson Boenning

Jamestown

Sent from my iPhone
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